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Festive Night

30th November 2021

Dears Parents/ Carers

The Mead PA have been in discussion with the school regarding the Festive Night and it is with
a heavy heart a decision has been made to cancel the event due to rising cases of COVID. |
know there will be a lot of disappointment but it is felt this is the right thing to do at this time.

The Mead PA will be in touch again soon as we hope to put together a few ‘pop up’ stalls after
school, including a Tombola so we can make use of the generous donations we received last
week.

Please do not bring any further donations on Thursday 2nd December. Thursday will still be a
mufti day and the disco will still go ahead.

Thank you to all those who have been involved with the Festive Night, including the people who
volunteered to help on the night. We do hope that we can postpone this until the spring and
host an Easter event.

On Friday, The Mead PA will be launching our Festive Raffle and Silent Auction. We've got
some fantastic prizes again this year so please look out for the information coming your way

later this week!

Kind regards,

Kerrie Winter
Chair of The Mead PA



